
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You are invited to participate in this exciting event for our county. It is $5 to participate, must 
register by November 20th, so you can reserve your spot. (fee collected will go towards awards 
for winners, makes checks payable to the City of Leitchfield) 
*Remember your display does not have to be huge or expensive—creativity goes a long way.    

 
Business/Organization________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Person:__________________________ Phone:______________________________ 
 
Email:_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please Check One      _______New Participant _______ Previous Participant, 
     
 

Displays can be set starting the weekend of November 21th and 
 must be completed by  Thurs., Dec 3rd! 

 

We will have a secret panel choose the winner for the following categories: 
 

MOST CREATIVE   BEST USE OF LIGHTS    MOST ORIGINAL  MOST FESTIVE 

 
We will  start turning on the displays on Friday, December 4, 2020. The Christmas in the Park 
displays will remain for the entire month of December. You will be responsible for checking on 
your display throughout the month in case wind has blown it down or lights go out.  You will 
also be responsible for taking down your display within the first two weeks of  January. If you 
have any questions or suggestions please feel free to contact Tammee Saltsman, Director of 
Parks and Recreation.   
 

Tammee Saltsman 
270-259-4034 ext 224 

Tammee.saltsman@leitchfield.org 

City of Leitchfield and Parks & Rec department cannot be held responsible for any vandalism or damage to displays. 


